LEWIS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL COVID-19 UPDATE for MARCH 15, 2020

Dear Lewis Families,

As you probably have heard by now, the Solon Schools are **CLOSED tomorrow**, **March 16**. We know what a challenging time this is for everyone. We appreciate your patience and understanding as plans are updated in real time.

PICKING UP NECESSARY EDUCATIONAL MATERIALS:

All learning opportunities for students will be posted to teacher websites. If you do not need hard copy packets and are able to print out the materials at home, you do not need to come to school to get them.

However, if you would like to pick up the packets or your child left items at school they need to collect, you may come to building tomorrow, March 16, between 11 a.m. and 6 p.m.

We are asking that only one adult family member accompany students to retrieve items from their desks and pick up educational packets if necessary.

4TH QUARTER LEARNING OPPORTUNITIES:

Learning opportunities for students moving forward will begin on Wednesday, 3/18. Please check teacher websites for educational opportunities on scheduled learning days: March 18-19 and March 30-April 3.

MEDICATIONS:

If your child has a prescription medication that is administered at school, **parents or guardians** only should pick up the medication from the nurse in the clinic at school tomorrow between 11 a.m. and 6 p.m. Enter the building at the door by the main office.

SOCIAL DISTANCING:

Social distancing is critical to minimize the spread of COVID-19. If you are coming to the building tomorrow, it is imperative that students and the one family member go directly to the classroom and/or clinic to get what they need and exit the building right away. Students and parents should not congregate or socialize in and around the building.

Thank you for your support.